
 
LIMITED SUPPLY NOTICE 

This pharmacy cannot supply medicines subsidised under  
the Pharmaceutical Benefits Scheme (PBS) 

 
What this means for you 
Any medicines you have dispensed at this pharmacy will not be subsidised under the 

PBS. 

 
Pharmaceutical Benefits Scheme (PBS) Safety Net 

The cost of your prescriptions that you have dispensed here today cannot count 

towards your family’s Pharmaceutical Benefits Scheme (PBS) Safety Net. 

 
Impact on your repeats 

Having your medicines dispensed here today will prevent you from having any 

further repeats of this prescription subsidised under the Pharmaceutical Benefits 

Scheme (PBS) at any pharmacy. 

 
For further information 

*  Ask your pharmacist 

*  Contact the Department of Health PBS Information Line on 1800 020 613  

    Monday to Friday 8.30am to 5.00pm (AEST) or via email at pbs@health.gov.au 
 

* If you have a complaint, contact AHPRA (the Australian Health Practitioners 

   Regulation Agency) on 1300 419 495 and ask to speak to a Notifications Officer in 

   your state or territory. 
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